
2024 International Homecoming Festival 

“Two Countries, One Heart” 

EVENT BROCHURE APPLICATION 

Canadian Events 

 

Event Organizers are invited to supply a brief description of their event, along with date, time, location and contact 

details to appear in the brochure.  Applications are subject to approval for brochure submission. 

Please complete this form in its entirety and email it or deliver it to: 

patty.anderson@chocolatetown.ca or drop off at the 

Municipal District of St. Stephen/Garcelon Civic Center, 22 Budd Avenue 

Completed forms must be received no later than July 15th, 2024, for brochure submission.  

 Event applications submitted after this date will be considered for online promotions. 

 

EVENT TITLE: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

LOCATION OF EVENT: _______________________________________________________________________________  

DATE AND TIME OF EVENT:  _______          _____ 

BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF THE EVENT: ____________________________________________________________________  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

ORGANIZER/CONTACT NAME, PHONE NUMBER, AND EMAIL:       ____________ 

 _____             ______ 

May we display your email in the brochure? ______________________________________________________________ 

PRINT NAME OF EVENT ORGANIZER/CONTACT PERSON: ____________________________________________________ 

SIGNATURE: ________________________________________________  DATE SIGNED: ___________________________ 

 

 

INTERNAL COMMITTEE USE ONLY: 

APPLICATION RECEIVED: _____________________     CONFIRMED WITH CONTACT:__________________ 

                                                (mm/dd/yy)                                                                                  (mm/dd/yy) 

 

 

mailto:patty.anderson@chocolatetown.ca


 

IHF KIDS FUN DAY 

“Two Countries, One Heart” 

 

We all had so much fun last year we’re bringing it back!  We hope you will consider being a part of the 2nd Annual IHF KIDS FUN DAY!  

This indoor event will take place on the arena floor at Garcelon Civic Center, Thursday, August 8th, 2024, from 2pm-6pm ADT. 

Please complete this form and email it to: 

patty.anderson@chocolatetown.ca or drop off/mail to Patty Anderosn at 

Municipal District of St. Stephen, 22 Budd Avenue, St. Stephen, NB E3L 1E9 

Indicate below what you will be contributing to the IHF Kids Fun Day. 

 

PRIZES  

TYPE OF PRIZES:   

VOLUNTEER TIME  

VOLUUNTEER AVAILABILITY:   

EVENT  

EVENT TITLE:   

BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF THE EVENT:   

 

 

 

ORGANIZER/CONTACT NAME AND PHONE NUMBER:   

EMAIL:   

SIGNATURE OF EVENT ORGANIZER/CONTACT PERSON:   
 

 

INTERNAL COMMITTEE USE ONLY: 

APPLICATION RECEIVED: _____________________     CONFIRMED WITH CONTACT: __________________ 

                                                (mm/dd/yy)                                                                                  (mm/dd/yy) 

 

mailto:patty.anderson@chocolatetown.ca

